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 Delegation’s comments Response(s) 

General comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We thank for the good quality draft CPD. 

We appreciate the consultative process that engaged a wide range 
of stakeholders.  

UNICEF sincerely appreciates this feedback. As observed 
by Finland, the CPD was well informed by thorough 
evidence-based consultation with Government, development 
partners, the United Nations system, civil society, children 
and young people. Under the overarching UNSDCF, the 
process was invaluable and resulted in a quality CP 
instrument to guide our framework of cooperation with the 
GRZ over the next five years.  
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Comments on specific 
aspects of the draft 
country programme 
document 

(Delegations providing comments may wish to include details, such 
as the page number, paragraph number, or page of the annexed 
results and resources framework.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


